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MassSchedule         Assumption Parish School 
Saturday - 5:00pm       Pre-School - Kindergarten - Grades 1-8 
Sunday - 8:00am & 10:30am      Principal – TJ Romano            328-1115 
Weekdays - 8:00am except on Wednesday      

School Mass on Wednesday at 8:45am                        Sacraments 
Rosary – before Daily Mass         Baptism – Contact the Parish Office  
Holy Days – announced in bulletin    Marriage—Contact the Parish Office at least 6 months 
Confession - Saturday 3:30-4:30pm and                                    prior to wedding for marriage preparation. 
Wednesday 4:30-5:30pm (or by appointment)    Anointing of the Sick—Contact the Parish Office 
Adoration – Wednesday 9:30am-5:30pm            
(Concluding with Solemn Benediction at 5:30pm)  
         

 
Parish Council         Finance Council 

Christine Anderson     Carolyn McCanna                    Bill Arnold    Greg Hicks 
Sally Piepel      Bob Pringle     Judy Hagan (chair)   Carol Normandeau 
Colleen Spangler     Will Terpening     Frank Reichert      Craig Soehren 
Bill Watson          Sue Van Hout 
 
  

“My soul proclaims the greatness of the Lord;  
  my spirit rejoices in God my savior.”  Luke 1:46-47 



 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY   APRIL 30   

   8:00am            Mass + Coffee & Donuts 
   9:00am  Sacramental Prep Classes 
  10:30am    Mass  
  11:30am  RCIA Reception 
 

MONDAY  MAY 01  

 8:00am  Mass     
                

TUESDAY   MAY 02 
  8:00am   Mass   
  9:00am  Ladies Bible Study  
     

WEDNESDAY  MAY 03 

   8:45am              Mass  
   9:30am  Senior Breakfast 
   9:30am  Adoration 
   4:30pm  Confessions 
   5:30pm  Benediction     
  

THURSDAY   MAY 04 
   8:00am  Mass     
   8:45am  May Crowning 
   6:30pm  Women’s Bible Study 
   7:00pm  Greece Pilgrimage Presentation 
                                             

FRIDAY   MAY 05 

   8:00am  Mass       
 10:00am  Assumption Retired Men’s Group 
                                         

SATURDAY  MAY 06   

   7:00am  Men’s Bible Study     
   3:00pm  Confession 
   5:00pm              Mass  
           

SUNDAY   MAY 07 
   8:00am  Mass + Coffee & Donuts    
 10:30am  Mass  + Coffee & Donuts 

     

 

 
 
 
4/30 Sunday            
         8:00am          People of Assumption Parish  
        10:30am         John Paul Tomassi 
5/01  Monday         Patricia Crockett +  
5/02  Tuesday        Ramona Salvatore + 
5/03  Wednesday    Mary Schroeder +  
5/04  Thursday       Leonard Riley + 
5/05   Friday          Ron Bush + 
5/06   Saturday      People of Assumption Parish 

       

   April 23, 2017: $8,934.50   Needy: $55.00     

  "As each one has received a gift, use it  to serve one another as good  
   stewards of God's varied grace"  

 (1 Pt 4:10) 

  Please pray for:  
Helen Black, Helen 
Rice, Joseph Agoos, 
Joan Marihugh,      

Stacey Hastings, MaryAnn O’Hare, Mike          
Schauble, Ken, Megan Day, John Reilly, Gerrine 
Njenga, Halla Miller,  Hank, Jamie,  Susan, Peg 
Walsh, Sean, Dick Henrichs, Anita Brennan, and 
all who are sick or recovering from surgery.  If 
you have a prayer request for the   bulletin,  
please call Barbara Rice  (327-8124) or  Kathryn 
Overland  (328-8523). 

CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS  
2ND ANNUAL SPRING TEA 

 & FASHION SHOW  
 

Come and enjoy a delicious tea, fashion show 
and silent auction,  

presented by the Catholic Daughters  
Court #196. 

  

Saturday, June 3 
  11:00am—2:00pm 

St. Thomas More Parish Center 
  

Tickets are $20 
 call Kathy Imholt  

466-3392 



 

 

April 30, 2017 
 

3rd Sunday of Easter 

 

Spring—such a busy time of year, isn’t it?! There have been many happenings in our parish life, with 
more on the horizon. We have just had the glorious Easter celebration where we welcomed new 

members into our parish family. Our school had a successful annual auction last weekend—successful 

because of your generosity and commitment to our combined mission to Catholic education.  The 
month of May is typically jam-packed, and there are a few items to bring your attention to. 

 

RECEPTION FOR CATECHUMENS AND CANDIDATES will be on Sunday, April 30th, following the 
10:30am Mass to welcome the following people who were brought into the church at the Easter Vigil 

- Brandon & Kerrie Childs, Richard Dewey, Chase, Blake & Sophia Evans, & Aaron Murrell. When you 

see them, please take a moment to greet them—walking with them along their faith journey always 

enhances our own faith life. 
 

CONFIRMATION & FIRST EUCHARIST On Saturday, May 12, Bishop Daly will preside at the 

5:00pm Mass as 29 children will celebrate the sacraments of Confirmation and First Eucharist.  We 
will be reserving many pews for the children and their family and friends, and seating will be very 

limited.   

 
GREECE PRESENTATION For everyone who will be going on the pilgrimage to 

Greece & Turkey, join Fr. Tim for an information session as they prepare to 

“Follow the Footsteps of Paul”. Thursday, May 4, 7:00pm in the Multi-Purpose 
Room. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL— The Apostle Paul will continue his teachings in this years’ VBS—
”Rome, Paul and the Underground Church”. Please do prayerfully consider volunteering in this        

fun and wonderful ministry that continues to inspire and teach children. 

 
RICE BOWLS may be brought to the church or Parish Office.  

 

ADORATION — We are looking for more people who are able to spend an hour on Wednesdays in 
Adoration. There is one opening available; if you would like to fill in occasionally we do have a sub 

list as well. Call the Parish Office for more information. 

 

 
 



PARISH LIBRARY 
 

Fr. Damasus Winzen guides us over the          
Pathways in Scripture: A Book-by-Book guide to 
the Spiritual Riches of the Bible.  See the parish 

website under Faith Formation for 
open hours, book lists, etc.   

HOLY HOOPS 
3-on-3 Basketball Tournament 

May 17-18-19 
At Assumption Parish gym 

 
Kick-off dinner is Wed, May 17, 6:00pm 

Teams will be selected by the tournament  
committee and assigned a coach. 

Registration forms in the School & Parish Office. 
 

 
              Sponsored by  

UPCOMING PARISH ACTIVITIES 
 
SENIOR’s CONTINENTAL BREAKFAST— Usually the first Wednesday of the month, for May it will 
be held on Friday, May 12 following 8am daily Mass. There will then be a carpool to Reardan for a tour 
of the Inland Northwest Rail Museum.  
 

THURSDAY WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY will meet Thur, May 4 at 6:30pm in the Resource Room. 
 

ASSUMPTION RETIRED MEN’S GROUP will meet on Fri, May 5, 10:00am in the Resource Room.  
 

TUESDAY LADIES BIBLE STUDY will have their last meeting of the spring on Tue, May 16.  They will    
resume meetings in September.  
 

ADULT ENRICHMENT ON EVANGELIZATION— Come view Bishop Barron’s stirring message on the 
way Jesus fulfills the “Four Tasks of the Messiah”. A fitting message for the Easter season! Join us in 
Assumption Church on Thur, May 11, from 7-8:00pm. Questions? Bob Pringle’s available at 326-6138 or 
pringle_spokane@hotmail.com. 
HOUSE OF CHARITY— On the 2nd Tuesday of each month, volunteers go to the House of Charity to 
help out in the kitchen. Meet in the parking lot at 11:45am to carpool down there, returning by 2:30pm.  
New volunteers are always welcome! 

COME and SEE RETREAT The Sisters of Mary, Mother of the Church will hold their bi-annual 
"Come and See" retreat Friday, May 26 at 4:00 PM till Sunday, May 28 at 2:30 PM for young 
women, ages 17 - 35. If interested or for more information, please call the Vocation Director 
at (509) 385-7271, or fill out the form on their website from the following page https://
sistersofmarymc.org/come-and-see 

Brothers and Sisters, mercy warms the heart and makes it sensitive to the needs of others through our sharing 
and participation. We must never forget that mercy is the keystone in the life of faith and the concrete way we 

make visible the resurrection of Jesus. 
        —Pope Francis 



 

ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK 
 
 

ANDREW’S MECHANICAL, INC 
Catholic Owned and Operated 

 

489-3860 
www.andrewsmechanical.com 

 

Please support our bulletin advertisers  
who make this bulletin possible. 

CARITAS OUTREACH MINISTRIES 
 

Items needed: Canned chicken, canned broth, 
canned fruit, trail mix (individual packs).  
 

Necessities: Deodorant, laundry soap, dish 
soap, lotion 
 

Volunteers for the food bank and to pick up 
food are desperately needed. It requires only a 
few hours per week. Please call 326-2249 for 
information. 

 

ASSUMPTION PARISH SCHOOL  
Principal: TJ Romano / 328-1115 

 

INTERNET SAFETY PRESENTATION— On Wed, May 3, Assumption School is offering an amazing 
opportunity to our families to learn about internet safety and protecting your children.  Steve 
Schreiner, the Technology and Learning Coordinator for Northeast Washington Educational Service 
District 101, will be presenting to parents about apps, sites, and tools that your children are using or 
will be soon.  This presentation will focus on privacy preferences, how data gets archived online, and 
why digital information lasts forever.  Learn about legal perspectives on internet use and discuss the 
importance of open and honest communication with children.  We find this topic to be extremely  
important and are offering childcare so all parents can attend.  Gonzaga Prep’s Ancilla girls service club 
will be providing childcare for this evening event.   
 

MAY CROWNING— Please join us on Thur, May 4 at 8:45am for our May Crowning. We will crown the 
statue of Mary in the upper parking lot. Everyone is invited as we honor Mary. 
 

USED BOOK SALE—We are collecting used books for both children and adults to sell at our ever 
popular Used Book Sale scheduled for May 9-10 during school hours. All proceeds support the school 
library. If you wish to donate, please drop off books to Valerie Sonderen in the school library or leave 
in the MPR. Plan on shopping for your summer reading pleasure! 
 

ART FAIR will be on Wednesday, May 10, 6-7:30pm. We invite you to stop by and see the artwork of 
our many talented students. This evening is for adults only, refreshments will be served. 
THANK YOU— An overdue “thank you” to parishioner Ray DeLong for donating back to the school his 
winnings from our poker tournament in March. We are so thankful for the support! 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL Mark your calendars for the week of June 26-30 for an 
exciting week with “Rome, Paul and the Underground Church”.  Volunteers are still 
needed for various shops and activities, as well as help in planning and set up. 

Please call Jane Weigelt (844-2265) or the parish office          
(326-0144) for more information.  


